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I am appalled that the Tasmanian Liberal Government are even contemplating another
stadium and particularly at Macquarie Point which should be developed as a green area for
the total population to have access to.

I am a Liberal voter but if this goes ahead I will not be voting for either the State or
Federal Luberal Party again.

I wish to add my voice to the thousands of Tasmanian voters who are astonished this has
even been put forward because of the terrible hardships Tasmanians are enduring with
homelessness, dire hospital funding, and other extremely urgent necessities which are
being ignored all in the name of a whim of a past and present Premier.

Yours sincerely,

P Cullen

Sent from my Galaxy
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